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13th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

14th December - Year 5 Attendance Reward Trip 

As a result of being the class with the best attendance last year, Year 5 are being rewarded with a trip to 

the Cineworld cinema in Leigh to watch the Christmas film Elf. The trip will take place on 14th December 

and will be run during the school day. The film starts at 10am and is due to finish at 11:40am. As the trip 

is a reward for the commitment of our children and their families, the visit will be paid for entirely by the 

school and PTA.  

The children will return to school in time for lunch as normal. The concessions stand may not be open 

during our visit so it is possible that the children may not be able to purchase drinks or snacks. If you 

wish to send money with your child then that is fine but they may not get to use it. We will tell the 

children to bring water bottles with them during the trip. 

To get into the festive spirit, your child may wear a Christmas jumper for the trip if they wish to, along 

with their school uniform. 

With kindest regards, 

Mr J Duckett  

Deputy Head Teacher 


